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Memorial Health Foundation Appoints Board Members 
 

Marysville, Ohio – Memorial Health Foundation has announced the appointment of six additional 

board members. Each will assume a three-year term and take an active role in strategic development 

of philanthropy efforts, oversight of non-hospital investments, and planning of foundation-related 

projects.  

 

The new board members include: Michael Connolly; David Goins, Tom McCarthy, Dorothy Pelanda, 

Andrea Weaver, and Jim Wimmers. Current board members include: David Allen, Chairman; Jesse 

Conrad, Secretary/Treasurer; Henk Berbee; Ken Boehm; and Kathleen Sehnert.  

 

The mission of The Memorial Health Foundation is to secure the financial support required to provide 

excellent healthcare, education, and services for area residents. It is a 501 (c) (3) nonprofit 

organization.  

 

Memorial Health Foundation is part of Memorial Health, an independent health system based in 

Marysville, Ohio, which also includes Memorial Hospital’s main campus and satellite outpatient 

locations; Memorial Gables – a skilled nursing facility; and Memorial Medical Group – a network of 

more than 20 physicians and mid-level providers with office locations throughout Marysville, Plain 

City, and Urbana.  
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